
 

 
 

There will be a Bake Sale immediately after school TODAY, Thursday the 19th to support Amnesty 

International outside the 11/12 Gym. Please bring your appetite and some money! 

 

There will be a GSA meeting after school TODAY, Thursday 11/19 in room 5-2. 

 

The winter Interact meeting is TODAY, Thursday, Nov 19th in the auditorium. 

In order to be considered an “Active Member”, you need to attend one meeting per year and volunteer for two 

events per year. 

 
MR. REGIONAL IS RETURNING TO SRHS-Please come and support the Mr. Regional contest TONIGHT, Thursday, Nov. 
19th at 7:00 pm, admission is $3.00.  If you have any questions please see Mrs. Bischoff or Ms. Logue. 
 

Annual Powder Puff games will take place in the stadium on Friday, November 20th.  Freshman vs. sophomores 

at 5pm, juniors vs. seniors at 6:15. Admission will be $1.00. 
 

The Class of 2018 will be having a Holiday Bake Sale immediately after school on Monday, November 23rd and 

Tuesday, November 24th outside the 9/10 and 11/12 gym. Stop by and buy a treat! 

 

There will be a fishing club meeting in room 8-3 on Tuesday November 24th at 2:15pm.  Our jigging trip will be 

the afternoon of Saturday November 28th.  All new members are welcome. 

 
All dodge ball forms are due Tues. Nov. 24th to Mrs. Bischoff or Ms. Logue.   Hand in permission slips, team 
name and money by the 24th.   
 

Our next Spain trip will be over the spring break next school year (April 2017).  

We will have an informational meeting for all who are interested on Tuesday, November 24th 

after school in room 3-4. Parents are invited to attend with any student interested in the trip.  

Information will be shared and questions will be addressed.  

Please see Señora Klick in room 3-4 before the meeting if you have any questions. ¡Hasta la 

vista! 
 

Support Amnesty International this holiday season by shopping at Five Below. Go to Five Below during the 

three weekends after Thanksgiving with the flyer and 10% of your purchase will go towards Amnesty 

International. Flyers will be available in homerooms each of those weeks. 

 

Support Model Congress with the Johnson’s Popcorn Fundraiser. This is the famous Johnson’s Popcorn from 

the Ocean City Boardwalk. Place your order by November 27th and you will have it on December 4th! Order 

forms are available in the main offices and homerooms. 

 
The FALL DODGE BALL tournament will be held on Wednesday, December 2nd at 7:00pm.  Sign up packets will be in 
homerooms this week.  Please see Mrs. Bischoff or Ms. Logue if you have any questions. 
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